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Additional money is not going to solve any problem related to homelessness and 

drug addiction.  Portland and Multnomah county have already failed to have plans in 

place for the multi-millions of dollars in funding for these problems that they already 

receive.  The present use of funds as pointed out by our own Governor Kotek has 

resulted in a complete failure of a response.  As evidence of this, please see any 

video of Portland homeless street camps where there is open drug use, drug dealing, 

gangs, murders, fires, endless crime, trash, graffiti, and inhumane conditions without 

water or sewer.  The people of our state have had enough. 


